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Letter of Response

Dear Dr. Hauser,5

We thank you for the kind technical corrections you have provided so that we were able to further improve our manuscript. We
have incorporated them in the revised manuscript and have indicated the minor changes made in the track-changes file.

Most of the edits concern grammatical aspects; however, we also have done minor content editing. There were some sections
where resin P was still mentioned in the text, although these results had been removed in earlier versions because they were
not reliable.10

We are excited that our work will be published soon. Thank you for the time you have invested to guide the publishing process
and for your kind support and patience.

Best regards,
Philipp Baumann, on behalf of all authors
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